
Killarney  School 
Newsletter 

FRIDAY MARCH 5 
No School - Admin Day 

THURSDAY MARCH 11 
K-8 Report Cards Handed Out 

WEDNESDAY MARCH 24 
Early Dismissal at 2pm 

MARCH 29-APRIL 2 
Spring Break! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

March 2021   |   For the safety of your child, please provide us with updated contact information whenever it changes.  

NEWSLETTER OF KILLARNEY SCHOOL 

A publication of Killarney School Box 2500, 417 King Avenue, Killarney, MB R0K 1G0  (204)523-4696  ksoffice@tmsd.mb.ca 

All of our grade 6 students who help with 

crosswalk get their names entered into a 

monthly prize draw from CAA.  Brody S. from Mr. McAuley’s class was a lucky 

winner!  Brody’s name was drawn along with several other students from 

around the province who won in January.  

Congratulations Brody! 

CAA also sent some bright neon toques to help keep our crosswalk patrols safe 

and  seen by drivers! 

 Brody S. with his 

prize 

Photo/B. McAuley 

Cierra W, Kyra K, 
Liam D, Brody S, 
Joel L and Aubrey C 
show off their neon 
toques.  
Photo/ B. McAuley 

DROP OFF/PICK UP ZONE 

The designated drop off/pick up zone is located along King Avenue, between 

Finlay Street and Fletcher Street. 

Students are NOT to be dropped off or picked up in either the north or south 

parking lots between 8 am and 4 pm. 

The safety of your child is of utmost importance to us at Killarney School so we must 

remind everyone of our pick up/drop off policy, as outlined in our school handbook. 

Please do not pick up or drop off your child in either the south staff parking lot or the 

north school bus parking lot.  We do not want students running to vehicles in the 

parking lot where other vehicles are moving and possibly get hurt.  Please arrange to 

pick up or drop off your child on the sidewalk in front of the school along King Avenue, 

where they can safely walk in to the school along the sidewalk. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring the safety of our students. 

WINNING 

CROSSWALK HELPERS! 



For the past several weeks the grade 9/10 art classes 

have been creating a variety of mosaics (abstract and 

concrete). Students used pages from magazines to 

create their tiles. Focus was placed on texture, shape, 

movement, dimension, and value. 

 

It’s impressive what these students were able to create! 



Killarney Minor Ball Registration 2021 

 
Ball registration opens up March 1, 2021.  Registration is online and 

payment can be by e-transfer again.  

Boys: http://killarneyball.rampregistrations.com/ 

Girls: http://killarneysoftball.rampregistrations.com/ 

Reminder you only have to create a RAMP account once.  If you have a 

boy and girl, the login to the account is the same, you just have to use 

the different links to register for baseball or softball. Same user name 

and password, just different links. 

Please Email E-transfers to KMBballfees@gmail.com 

Please set E-transfer Answer as KMB2021 

**Please put your children’s first and last names on the memo line of 

the e-transfer 

*****Please register by March 14, 2021***** 

Any questions or comments, please e-mail us! 

Kelvin McMullen – laker8@mymts.net 

Jennifer Bylo – jdtcaa@gmail.com 

Becky Labossiere – rdgordon77@hotmail.com 
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